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Documentary "After the Bugleso'

Dear Mr. Babb:

The Disabled American Veterans Department of Massachusetts with the consent of
the Department Board of Directors and the approval of the Department Executive
Committee enthusiastically endorse your effort to produce a documentary & telethon
entitled'oAfter the Bugles".

We applaud your efforts to produce a documentary that will pay tribute to the
courage, dedication, and honor the men and women who have served their country and
suffered for their efforts. To make the public aware oT the-sacrifices made by these hero's,
the shortcoming of the service needed upon returning home and how the public support
can improve them.

The Disabled American Veterans Department of Massachusetts looks forward to
working with you in the production of this documentary.

Dept. Adjutant


